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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 12:04 PM
To: 'ROBERTS.BRENDA@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: Correction of Erik Sayler's Name

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Brenda, 
 
Thank you for bringing the matter below to our attention.  We have corrected Mr. Sayler’s name from 
Eric to Erik per your telephone request earlier today.  Please extend our apologies for any 
inconvenience this may have caused, and we’ll do our best to make sure that references to Erik are 
correct on a going-forward basis. 
 
Of the 12 currently open dockets that were checked, five of them were updated: 
 
20170057-EI 

20170141-SU 

20170215-EU 

20170247-WU 

20170270-WS 

 
If you see any future incorrect party information, please let us know at clerk@psc.state.fl.us, and we’ll 
get that taken care of as quickly as possible.  Happy New Year! 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 
 




